
TOWN OF DELHI 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
November 15, 2010 @ 6:30 PM 

 
Supervisor Bracci called the Public Hearing to order at 6:35 PM 

 

Those present were Council Members Al Reed, Michele DeFreece, Maggie Reinmann, 

Jim Bracci and Peter Bracci 

 

The hearing was held at 6:30 PM for any questions from residents concerning the new 

Local Law #1 of 2010 called Dog Licensing, which the Town is required to implement 

this new Law by the State of New York being the State is no longer responsible for the 

licensing of dogs.   

 

There was a comment from Councilman Al Reed concerning no Kennel Law included 

in the new Local Law #1 of 2010 Dog Law. 

 

Motion made by Michele DeFreece and seconded by Maggie Reinmann to adjourn the 

Public Hearing.  Motion carried.  The Public Hearing was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Deborah J. Corcoran 

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

The hearing was held at 7:00 PM for 2011 Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


